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Fact Sheet: Small Business Loan Administration Loans 

 

 

Our firm is a member firm of The Academy of Dental CPA’s (ADCPA). This letter is a 

joint effort with ADCPA, American Dental Association (ADA) and The Small Business 

Administration (SBA) to try to keep you as updated as possible on the rules as they apply to the 

PPP,  EIDL loans and grants. There are so many changes and updates that have occurred that we 

wanted to give you comprehensive and current facts on which to base your decisions. 

 

We are trying to work with everyone as well to help you decide when the proper time is 

to file for forgiveness on the PPP loan and understand the taxability of each of these loans.  We 

are here to assist you in any questions you may have and to help you move forward as this year is 

starting to wind down.  This has been a quite different, challenging, and stressful year for us all 

and our goal is to help with managing some of that stress for you. 

 

If you have any additional questions regarding the Fact Sheet letter, please feel free to 

contact our office at (717) 263-8713.  
 

Your GPA Team. 
 










